
February 14, 2024

Dear Registrant,

Just a reminder about the upcoming renewal for the licencing year 2024-2025. The deadline for
submissions is February 29, 2024. The renewal information was sent out previously as part of
an update on December 6, 2023.

Please find the links to the renewal documents at https://www.peidietitians.ca/members.php
Note: the renewal fee for renewal is $375.00

If you have any questions, please reach out.

Regards,
Carolyn Knox
Registrar CDPEI
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